
You Said, We Did… 

Uniform Consultation  

Thank you to everyone who took part in the survey before Spring Break about 

our school uniform.  We had 62 responses to the survey from families and 157 

responses from pupils.  We have also had discussions with the staff in the 

school and at Parent Council.   

 

In terms of colour of school uniform… 
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Parents 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



In terms of “Should P7 have a different P7 only tie?” … 

Pupils 

 

Parents 

 

 

In terms of changing the design of the school tie … 

Pupils 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Parents 

 

Final Plans 

Given how close we are to the end of term and families will already be getting ready for 

new uniform we have decided to phase the changing of the uniform.  This will also 

support families by being able to access the Uniform Bank resources for August too. 

 

 

 

I hope this is clear but should you have any questions on school uniform for next 

session then please contact the school. 

For August 2025 

Change uniform 
colours P1-P7 to a 
choice of grey or 
black

September 2025

Design and launch 
new P7 only tie

December 2025

Revisit school tie 
design - if changes 
then the school will 
provide new tie to 
all pupils

March 2026

Move to school 
badge on branded 
clothing and new 
supplier

May 2026

PE Kit Consultation


